
 

NOVEMBER 28-DECEMBER 4, 2022 

Indoor Masking is Highly Recommended & Stay 
Home If Sick 
There is no indoor masking requirement for employees, students or visitors, but indoor masking 
is still highly recommended in following with the prevailing LACDPH health orders. Free surgical 
masks are available at the entrance of every campus building and COVID tests are available on 
campus. If you feel sick, please stay at home and notify your instructor. 

 

Are You Enrolled in a 5-Week Winter Class? 
It’s not too late to get ahead with a Winter 5-week class! Enroll online on the 
mycollege.laccd.edu Student Portal. If you need help, contact the LAVC Welcome Center. 

 

Enroll Now! Spring Priority Registration Ends Dec. 4 
Don’t miss your chance to enroll in a Spring class before it opens up for Open Enrollment on 
December 5. Go to the mycollege.laccd.edu Student Portal to enroll online. TIP: You can start 
shopping for classes now, so it’s quicker for you to enroll in preferred classes with open seats on 
your registration date. If you need help, contact the LAVC Welcome Center. 
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Need Help? Let LAVC’s Welcome Center Assist You 
The LAVC Welcome Center should be your first stop to help you find what you're looking for at 
Valley College! Get answers to your general questions as well as registration assistance 
Monday-Thursday, 8 a.m.-7 p.m. & Friday, 8 a.m.-1 p.m.  

• In-person assistance - Welcome Center, 1st Floor of the Student Services Center (SSC) 
(View campus map) 

• Chat live - Welcome Center Virtual Lobby (craniumcafe.com) 
• Phone - (818) 938-8418 (press 1 for Welcome Center) 
• Email - LAVCStudentSupport@laccd.edu 

 

COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic 
Monday, November 28 from 12-6 p.m.  
Parking Lot A (view map) 

COVID-19 vaccine or booster doses are available at our on-campus Vaccine Clinic! The clinic 
offers the Pfizer (ages 12+), Moderna (ages 18+), and Pfizer Pediatric (ages 5-11) vaccines. Make 
an appointment or walk-up. Check the LAVC Vaccination Clinics for details. 

 

CAP Open House Day 1: Dr. Victor Rios  
Wednesday, November 30 at 12 p.m.  
Monarch Hall: Campus Center, 1st Floor (view map) 

You’re invited to the Career & Academic Pathways (CAP) Open House Event with Dr. Victor Rios, 
MacArthur Foundation Chair of Sociology at UCSB. Author of Policing the Lives of Black and 
Latino Boys, whose TED talk has over 1.5 million views, his work analyzes how juvenile crime 
policies affect the everyday lives of urban youth. Check CAP Open House Day 1 flyer for details. 

 

Free Wednesday Concert: “Evaluating Music - 
Greatness and Genre” 
Wednesday, November 30 at 1:30 p.m. 
Music Recital Hall – Music 106 (view map) 

The LAVC Music Departments presents a Free Wednesday Concert on “Evaluating Music - 
Greatness and Genre.” New students in the Applied Music Program will present music of 
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various styles/time periods in preparation for their end-of-semester juries. For more 
information, visit the LAVC Music Department Free Wednesday Concerts Calendar. 

 

CAP Open House Day 2: Dr. David Chae 
Thursday, December 1 at 7 p.m. 
Online (Zoom) 

Join us at the CAP Open House Event with Dr. David Chae, Director of the Society, Health, and 
Racial Equity (SHARE) Lab, and Associate Dean for Research at Tulane University. His research 
focuses on social determinants of health inequities and the embodiment of racism. For details, 
check CAP Open House Day 2 flyer. 

 

COVID-19 Rapid Antigen Tests Available on Campus 
Students and employees can get up to two FREE Covid-19 at-home rapid antigen testing kits per 
person, each week; Theatre & Music students can pick up 3 kits per student, per week. Get your 
Antigen Test by showing your student ID or employee ID in the Mailroom in ACA 1708 (view 
map); open Mondays-Thursdays from 8 a.m.-7 p.m. and Fridays from 8 a.m.-12 p.m. For more 
information, check the LAVC Covid-19 Antigen Home Testing Kit Distribution. 

 

Get Your FREE Metro GoPass at the Business Office 
Did you know that as an LAVC student, you're eligible for a FREE Metro GoPass? You can to ride 
all buses and trains operated by Metro from now until June 2023...at no cost! Stop by the 
LAVC Business Office with your picture ID to get your GoPass and Fall 2022 activation 
code. Learn more about the Metro GoPass. 

 

Check Out the Computer Commons Lab (above the 
Library) 
The Computer Commons has 96 Windows computers, two iMACs, a printer, a high-resolution 
scanner, study rooms, and dedicated staff to assist you. The lab is open Monday-Thursday from 
7 a.m. to 7:45 p.m., and Friday from 7 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. in LARC 234 (second floor of the Library 
& Academic Resource Center). Visit them online at the LAVC Computer Commons site or on 
Cranium Café. 
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Want to earn college credit through Cooperative 
Education, but need a Job?  
Are you interested in enrolling in Cooperative Education, but need to find a job? Sign up for 
College Central Network (CCN) job board and check our Job Opportunity Listing. LAVC 
Cooperative Education (COOP ED) is a program that allows students to earn up to four college 
units for their work, internship, and volunteer experience. Credit earned is CSU transferable. 
Need help signing up for CCN and COOP ED, please contact us at LAVC Coop Ed or call 818-947-
2334. 

 

Academic Dates & Deadlines 
The following is a list of important holidays and academic dates you should be aware of. Please 
check your myCollege.laccd.edu Student Portal for your registration date and the specific 
add/drop deadlines of your class: 

• Spring 2023 – Registration: Group 4 
Monday, November 30 
 

• CAMPUS CLOSED - Thanksgiving Break 
Thursday, November 24 - Sunday, November 27 
 

• Spring 2023 – Open Enrollment Begins 
Monday, December 5 
 

• Fall 2022 - Final Exams 
Monday, December 12 - Sunday, December 18 
 

• Winter 2023 – Open Enrollment Ends 
Sunday, January 1, 2023 

 

Upcoming Events 

Virtual Monarch Registration Day  

Wednesday, December 7 from 10 a.m.-2 p.m. on Zoom 
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Enroll now in a Winter or Spring Class! Join us at our Virtual Monarch Registration Day Event 
and receive assistance with Counseling, Financial Aid, Admissions, and Enrolling in Classes. For 
assistance, go to the Virtual Monarch Registration Zoom. 

Free Wednesday Concert: “Applied Student/Faculty Mentor Final Concert” 

Wednesday, December 7 at 1:30 p.m. at the Music Recital Hall: Music 106  

The LAVC Music Departments presents a Free Wednesday Concert on “Applied Student/Faculty 
Mentor Final Concert.” Students completing the two-year Applied Music Program (Ben Dowling, 
piano; Bedjou Jean, voice; Stephen Eshagian, guitar; and Deyber Estupinan, voice), will perform 
their final concert. For more information, visit the LAVC Music Department Free Wednesday 
Concerts Calendar. 

For a schedule of upcoming campus events, view the LAVC Calendar of Events. 

 
LACCD encourages persons with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. If you anticipate needing 
any type of accommodation, or have questions about the physical access provided, please contact the event 
organizer listed in the link above as soon as possible, but no later than ten (10) business days prior to the event.  
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